From: Laura

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: 931 Atlantic St Unit 1 JEFF FISCHBACH & ROSS HADDOW
Date: Saturday, October 22, 2022 3:49:53 PM

Good Day!

Received another letter about another repair service opening up. We have the same concerns. We had to tag cars
again this last week and they maybe from this place. We do not want them parking in front of our building...we
need our renters to be able to park there.

I am handicapped so it would be nice to get one handicap spot in front of 879 Atlantic St, if you could tell me how
to go about it.

So, I have the same issues that I did with 881 Newcombe....so need to be heard at hearing as I did previously. By
joining in....

Thanks so much for letting us know about these issues...if people have businesses, they need to have enough
parking at their business not to displace residents.

Blessings,

Don and Laura Bateman
879 Atlantic St

St. Paul, MN 55106
651-731-8200
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